
Re: Call tomorrow (Thursday)

From    Amanda Prose <aprose@wck.com>

To mattguertin<MattGuertin@protonmail.com>

CC Megan Neumann<mneumann@wck.com>

Date Friday, January 6th, 2023 at 12:12 PM

Matt,

Based on my understanding of what is going on here, I do not see any reason to advise you
against filing a complaint through ic3.gov. I think that is a great place to start the process of calling
out this activity actually.

Best regards,

Amanda

WARNING: The information contained in this transmission may be privileged or confidential. It is intended
only for the above identified recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, please forward this
transmission to the author. Please delete this transmission and all copies. Thank you.

http://ic3.gov/
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